
A NEW EBT

CARD IS ON

ITS WAY 



smcgov.org/hsa/calfresh

NEW EBT CARD WILL BE EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 



You are getting a new EBT card that is more secure. 
Please begin using your new card right away. Your old card will stop working within the next 30 days.

 Your PIN and benefits from your old card will not change. 



Activation on all EBT cards will be implemented effective May 2022
 

If you have any questions, please call EBT Customer Service Center at (877) 328-9677.




